
Hi, 
When I bought my condo, (Noca phase 1, 6th floor), I was told that the 
building that would be built in front of us, would be exactly as high as the 
current red and yellow ''batir mon quartier'' building right now. This was 
told to us by the people at ''batir mon quartier'' and Noca. This was a HUGE 
deciding factor in buying my condo and weighed heavy on the decision on 
choosing this condo unit, facing downtown. 
I'm now being told, that the building infront (School and Logement mixte) 
will be an 8 floor building, not different from the building originally 
intended. What should have been done is respect the height that the original 
building was supposed to be (6 floors) and have the school on the east side 
of the lot and the appartment complex on the east side at a maximum height 
that was originally intended for that lot. 
After speaking with many residents in my building (Noca), we are many people 
with the same opinions, some that I see wrote here as well. 
Thanks, 
 
Justin Zaccaro 
 


